

Excellence • Responsibility • Perseverance • Family

Headteacher: Mr Mark Pain

Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope that you and your child/children have had a smooth start to the academic year. A huge thank you for your support so far.

We have updated our Behaviour Policy to ensure that we continue to offer an outstanding educational experience for all students. This is now on the school's website.

Please find below the summary updates:

- We have updated the types of rewards we will issue to pupils who work consistently hard and demonstrate our school values.
- We have expanded the amount of support we will put in place for students who present more challenging behaviours. This can be seen in Appendix 3. These pupils will go through a threshold pathway system.
- We have introduced a Behaviour Pathways system to ensure consistency of support and intervention. Please see Appendix 3.
- We have explicitly given a definition for racism.
- We have made more explicit the different types of sexual abuse.
- We will continue to instil the importance of being punctual not only to school but to lessons as well. Pupils will now be given a red card when they are late to a lesson and an automated truancy sanction when they are more than ten minutes late.
- The ban on the use of mobile phones has been extended to all electronic devices including smart watches. Smart devices should not be seen or heard whilst onsite.
- If your child is late twice in a week this will trigger an automatic detention

Please read and familiarize yourself with the Behaviour pathway policy.

Regards,

Dr Dwight Weir

Deputy Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead

Registered Office: Red Post Hill, London SE24 9JH Tel: 020 7346 6600 FAX: 020 7346 6601 E-mail: info@charternorthdulwich.org.uk Web: www.charternorthdulwich.org.uk



Excellence • Responsibility • Perseverance • Family

Headteacher: Mr Mark Pain

Yours sincerely

Mr Pain

Headteacher



Excellence • Responsibility • Perseverance • Family

Headteacher: Mr Mark Pain